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GOVERNOR CONVEYS FESTIVAL GREETINGS ON THE OCCASION OF 

GUMKUM GUMPA 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has conveyed 

warm greetings to people of Arunachal Pradesh, especially the Puroik community on 

the occasion of Gumkum-Gumpa.  

In his festival message, Governor said that every community maintains its identity 

through its festival. In the same line Gumkum-Gumpa is identity for the Puroik 

community. He hopes that the community, led by its elders and youth will ensure that 

age-old cultural heritage is preserved and pass it on to the generation next. 

May the festival further strengthen the spirit of brotherhood, harmony and prosperity 

in our society, Governor wished. 
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